
LMCE ACTIVITY REPORT- 2025-26 

Signing of MoU for Academic and Cultural Collaboration 

Date: 22nd July 2025 

A Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) for academic and cultural collaboration was 
formally signed on 22nd July 2025 between Lord Mahavira College of Education and Lord 
Shiva College of Nursing, Hamirgarh, Sangrur. The signing ceremony took place in the 
presence of the Principals and Coordinators of both institutions. The MoU aims to foster 
mutual cooperation in the areas of academic exchange, cultural activities, and co-curricular 
initiatives, strengthening inter-institutional learning and community engagement. The 
Principals of both colleges signed the MoU, following which copies were respectfully 
exchanged as a token of shared commitment to collaboration. The coordinators 
acknowledged the significance of this partnership and discussed possible avenues for joint 
student activities and cultural celebrations. This agreement marks the beginning of a 
meaningful alliance that will benefit students from both institutions. 
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Report on Educational Trip to Dhamtan Sahib 

Date: 24-07-2025 

An educational-cum-spiritual trip to the revered historical and religious site, Dhamtan Sahib, 
was organized by the college on 24th July 2025 for B.Ed. and D.El.Ed. students. The trip aimed 
to provide students with an enriching exposure beyond classroom learning while also 
promoting values of cultural heritage and spirituality. The students were accompanied by 
three faculty members: Ms. Sukhdeep Kaur, Ms. Amandeep Kaur and Ms. Ramanpreet Kaur. 
Before the departure, the Principal, Dr. Paramjeet Kaur Mangat, addressed the students and 
extended her best wishes for a meaningful and safe journey. She also highlighted the 
importance of such visits in enhancing personal and social understanding. The group 
travelled by the college bus, and the journey was filled with enthusiasm and discipline. On 
reaching Dhamtan Sahib, students paid obeisance at the historic Gurudwara and took part in 
spiritual activities. The serene atmosphere and the historical significance of the place 
provided an opportunity for reflection and learning. The group returned to the college around 
3:00 PM, concluding the trip successfully. Students expressed gratitude for the opportunity 
and shared their positive experiences. The accompanying teachers appreciated the students’ 
behavior and cooperation throughout the journey. Such outings are an integral part of holistic 
development and help in strengthening bonds between students and faculty, along with 
offering insights into rich cultural traditions.  

 

 

 



LMCE ACTIVITY REPORT- 2025-26 

MoU Signing for Academic and Cultural Collaboration 

Date: 26-07-2025 

A Memorandum of Understanding (MoU) was signed on 26th July 2025 between Lord 
Mahavira College of Education and Lord Shiva Public Senior Secondary School, Hamirgarh to 
promote academic cooperation and cultural exchange. The MoU was signed by Dr. Paramjeet 
Kaur, Principal of the college, and Mr. Jatinder Singh Virk, Principal of the school. As part of 
this collaboration, both institutions will engage in joint academic and cultural activities, and 
the school will serve as a teaching practice centre for B.Ed. and D.El.Ed. students of the college. 
Mrs. Preeti Kukreja (College Program Coordinator) and Mrs. Taranveer Kaur (School 
Program Coordinator) accompanied their respective Principals during the signing and will 
facilitate coordination and implementation of the MoU activities. 

 


